
SAINT BASIL THE GREAT
UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

12 Embry Place
Lancaster, NY 14086
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Rev. Fr. Robert Moreno – Pastor Frbob8@msn.com
Tel. (716) 683-0313

Web Page: www.StamfordDio.org
Buffalo Deanery web page:

http://stnbuffalo.com/deanery/deanery.htm
Vespers Saturdays and Holy days Vigil 7:30 PM;

Divine Liturgy Sundays at 9:00 AM
Confessions: Saturdays after Morning Lit. & After
Vespers, by appointment, before and after liturgies.

June 19th, 2011 Sunday of all the Saints
June 26th, 2011 2nd Sunday after Pentecost
July 3rd, 2011 3rd Sunday after Pentecost

Pope Benedict XVI Intentions for June 2011
General Intention: That priests, united to the Heart
of Christ, may always be true witnesses of the caring
and merciful love of God.
Missionary Intention: That the Holy Spirit may bring
forth from our communities numerous missionary
vocations, willing to fully consecrate themselves to
spreading the Kingdom of God.

ATTENTION! Proper Attire for Church Services

Out of respect for Our Lord and for the edification of our
neighbors, we beg men and women, boys and girls to appear in
church modestly and respectfully dressed.

Shorts, tank tops, low-cut, backless, and minidresses, halters, bare
midriffs, tight fitting clothes, etc. do not meet the norm of Christian
modesty and/or respect.

Your cooperation is evidence of your love for Our Lord in the
mystery of the Holy Eucharist in the Tabernacle and for His Most
Holy Mother. Thank you!

.

All Saints June 19, 2011

Dearest Parishioners and friends:
Our Ukrainian Day with Chicken and Ribs BBQ

will be celebrated on Sunday August 21st. Flyers available in
the vestibule. It will be a success if everyone helps. Thank
you for all you do.

All Saints Day: Today we celebrate all Saints
Sunday. Don’t forget to pray and perhaps light a candle to
your patron saint.

Saint Nicholas Ukrainian Catholic Church invites
to their Parish Picnic in their Church grounds on Sunday
August 7th 12 noon to ?

Parish Picnic: On Monday June 20th after the 6PM
service we will have our picnic for the children. All are
invited. We provide the hot dogs and you bring the pop, chips,
watermelon, and anything else. Water balloon championship.
Prizes for the winners! Hugs and lots of encouragement to the
“almost winners”. Bring a friend.

Bishops Appeal: As you know we are doing the
Bishop’s annual appeal. This is a way for each one of us to
help our bishop in his ministry as the Spiritual Father of this
Eparchy. It makes possible many of the ministries in the
church like catechism, help with immigrants, the seminary,
public media, formation, and so many other worthy efforts.
Please consider to be as generous as possible. Our goal this
year is 100% participation: that is, that each family of our
parish will help. Thank you in advance for your constant
generosity with our parish and the church.

Men Only Group: We meet again on Saturday July
23rd at 7:30 PM. Food is pending….

Generations of Faith will take place Sunday, July
24th. As before, please bring something to share with
everyone. After the Divine Liturgy, we will enjoy of the
brunch and participate in the session until around 1:30PM.

Please plan to attend the next regular monthly
meeting of the League of Ukrainian Catholics at St.
Nicholas Church Hall at 7:00PM. All members are invited to
attend. Details concerning the upcoming convention are on the
agenda. Please set aside the dates of October 7th to the 9th for
the Convention. Thank you to those that supported the
Spaghetti Dinner on June 5th , it was a success.
.

Fr. Robert
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Divine Liturgies and Services for the
weeks of June 19th to July 3rd

Sunday (6/19) –8AM Divine Liturgy Parishioners.
Monday (6/20) – 7AM For Health, Salvation and Divine
Visitation of Christine Schwab.
6PM Acathyst to Our Lord Jesus Christ Lover of Mankind.
Tuesday (6/21) – 9AM+Julian K ossowsky
Wednesday (6/22) –7AM In Remembrance and prayer for the
victims and atrocities that irrupted in Ukraine 70 years ago
today.
Thursday (6/23) - 9AM For all the sick in the bulletin.
Friday (6/24) –9AM Parishioners
Saturday (6/25) –.

Sunday (6/26) –9AM Divine Liturgy for Parishioners.
Monday (6/27) –.
Tuesday (6/28) –.
Wednesday (6/29) –7PM for Parishioners (OBLIGATORY)
Thursday (6/30) –
Friday (7/1) –.
Saturday (7/2) –

Sunday (7/3) – 9 AM For Parishoners

Divine Liturgies to be celebrated
+Olga Lenartowicz (3) by her daughter
+Elijah Joseph Malory by Mr. and Mrs. Herec (1)
+Margaret Plant by her cousin Ms.Patricia J. Garcia (11)
+Mr. Nicholas V. Pasquarella (3) ; Birthday 9/5 and Death
Anniversary11/10 by Mr. And Mrs. Herec.
+Grace Pasquarella by Mr. Mrs . Herec 9/2/11 Death Anniversary
+Jean Malona by his family (36)
+Mike and Mary Herec Silver Anniversary 8/14/2011
+Edward Herec (November Death Anniversary) by the Herecs
+Dolores M. Dimino July 31(76th birthday) / December 16th (3rd

Anniversary)
+Edward (brother of Tom Mehmel) by Mr. Dave Wik and fam.
+Mr. and Mrs. Albert Krafft by Gabriel
+Mr. Michael Goetz by Mrs. Florence Goetz July 17 (Anniversary)
+Mr. Charles Goetz by Mrs. Florence Goetz August 21 (Anniversary)

The Ukrainian Congress Committee of America, Inc.
Buffalo Branch Invites everyone

to attend Our Annual UKRAINIAN DAY
On Sunday, August 21, 2011. Ukrainian Cultural Center
“Dnipro” 562 Genessee St., Buffalo, NY Beginning at 1 PM
(Moleben at 1:45 P.M.) Featuring Traditional Ukrainian
foods, pastries, beverages, music, crafts, lottery, raffles.
Free Admission – Ample Parking available.

The celebration for the 5th Anniversary of Bishop Paul as Eparch
of Stamford, has been canceled. However you can still send your
best wishes/cards/gifts on this joyful occasion at: Chancery
Office, 14 Peveril Stamford CT 06902.

Religious Education Program

Mondays as scheduled at 6:30 PM

Next Classes every other Monday Next Class: June 20th is our

Summer Picnic to close the year. Everyone is welcomed. *Parents

and Grandparents remember to bring the whole family to

Generations of Faith on July 17th .

Please pray for our parishioners and friends that aroe
homebound, ill or recovering:
For Mrs. Yuya Ramos, Special intention of Christine Holden, Bill
Anaka, Richard by his daughter Dianne, Jude Gordon, Susan
Underwood, Debbie, Emilarie Quinones, Roberto Fonseca, Dick
Linch, Bernadette Linch, Tom Mehmel, Emma Mehmel, Linda
Steeb, Nicholas Pasquarella, Michele Forkl, Antoinette Dimino,
Anthony Shilen, Sister Teresa, Barbara Mashlonik, Genevieve
Maksymik, Joseph Procyk, Fr. Marijan Procyk, Mary Choppe,
Anne Berezuk, Joe and Julie Lakatos, Deacon Pasquella and Mrs.
Pasquella, , Sandy Forkl and Aunt Sarah from Michele Forkl;,
Parishioners and friends of St. Mary’s Byzantine Catholic Church
in Olean NY, Molly by Jeanie Molinaro, Kathy Kwieciewn,
Stephany by her daughter Andrea, Frank J.Forkl, child Noah
Holden, Carmen Castro and Stella Pancio, Robert Doucette, Sue
Penasack, John C., Child Charlton, and a 2year old girl with a
serious heart affliction

Good Samaritan Ukrainian Radio Program on WJJL 1440 AM

Every Sunday at 2PM.

Getting Involve: Would you like to get involve in some of the
ministries, fund-raisers and activities here at Saint Basil?
Please consider: Prison Ministry, parishioners and friends hold
a Religious Ed. Group for men and one for women at the Erie
County Correctional Facility; Parishioners still volunteer at the
Erie County Home in Alden, NY.Parishioners donate booklets,
holy cards, rosaries (plastic ones only) and soft bound Catholic
bibles for prisioners. Parishioners and friends make chotkis
(prayer ropes) that are mailed and given to prisoners upon their
release from jail. At times we help prisioners with housing,
furniture, food, diapers, baby formula etc. Buildings and
Grounds: Parishioners and friends help by donating paint,
supplies, gasoline, wood, etc. They help with the keeping of
the grounds and buildings, cutting the grass, painting, cleaning
around, cleaning the church for which plumbing, electric and
mechanical skills are appreciated. (to be continued).

Telling the Truth like John the Baptist
John the Baptist preached the truth boldly, without

sugar-coating it. In a Culture of Death, we must do the same. In
“The Gospel of Life,” Pope John Paul II put it this way:

“The acceptance of abortion in the popular mind, in
behavior and even in law itself, is a telling sign of an extremely
dangerous crisis of the moral sense, which is becoming more and
more incapable of distinguishing between good and evil, even
when the fundamental right to life is at stake. Given such a grave
situation, we need now more than ever to have the courage to look
the truth in the eye and to call things by their proper name,
without yielding to convenient compromises or to the temptation
of self-deception. In this regard the reproach of the Prophet is
extremely straightforward: "Woe to those who call evil good and
good evil, who put darkness for light and light for darkness" (Is
5:20). Especially in the case of abortion there is a widespread use
of ambiguous terminology, such as "interruption of pregnancy",
which tends to hide abortion's true nature and to attenuate its
seriousness in public opinion. Perhaps this linguistic phenomenon
is itself a symptom of an uneasiness of conscience. But no word has
the power to change the reality of things: procured abortion is the
deliberate and direct killing, by whatever means it is carried out,
of a human being in the initial phase of his or her existence,
extending from conception to birth” (EV n. 58).


